
Dear Friends,

Hey, it’s May!  Ok, I have been watching too much of the Vanilla Ice Project on DIY Network, now I’m rhyming 
everything like him lol.  I’m kidding!  Anyway, I am so excited that it is May, but before I share more about what’s 
coming up in May and over the summer, let me share with you all that God did in April with our Mantour Confer-
ences.

Actually, we need to go back a few days into March, because I never got to tell you about the Greater Philadel-
phia PA Mantour.   We had an amazing time with the men in the this section.   The enthusiasm among the men 
was amazing!  We had record book sales at this event as men snatched up copies of our new book “Invincible”.  
And that was with some of the church’s men’s groups already having started their study of this resource!

I always love hosting with PCC in Philadelphia!  Joey Cullen, who is on our Board of 
Directors, always has an over the top stage display to go with the theme, and this year 
was no different.  He and the Master’s Commission students actually replicated the cliff 
we used in our promotional material this year.  It was AWESOME!

We had a powerful Main Session as Tom Rees, the PennDel Dis-
trict’s Men’s Ministry Director brought a challenge to the men to 
stop being stuck on stupid.  At the end of his message, we had 2 
men accept Christ as their Savior (YES!), and more come forward 
to the altar for prayer.  We had a powerful time in the workshops, 
and ended the day with all the men around the altars praying over the pastors who attend-
ed.

The following week was the first Saturday in April, and we wrapped up our Spring Con-
ferences with the Northeast PA Mantour.  It was our 6th year hosting with Peckville Assembly of God, and they 
were amazing hosts as always.

Pastor Stan Williams brought a powerful challenge for the men, and they responded in 
force at the altar.   We had so many positive compliments about Pastor Stan’s message…
the men loved him!  Even more important, we had 3 men accept Christ as their Savior…
what a great way to wrap up the Mantour Conferences.

I was so blessed by all the men who made it a point to come up to me afterwards and 
thank me for the event.  Each ended by saying, “We’ll see you next year”.  That shows me 
they are had a good experience and want to come back.

The following week, we packed away all of our Mantour gear until September when we 
hold our 2nd NY Mantour Conference.  We then transitioned into recording the video 
curriculum for our women’s ministry.  We ripped apart our living room, moving furniture 
to other rooms of the house so we could make the set for the videos.  We then spent two 
days recording the thirteen sessions, and then I had to edit and produce the actual vid-
eos.  While we had the house torn apart, we filmed the weekly shot video clips for Ades-
sa’s website.  At the end, we had 13 sessions for the curriculum and 13 shorter versions 
for the website!
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As we put the house back together after filming, we were once again reminded why we are doing 
our new office space project!  Once this project is completed, we can film our videos without hav-
ing to move all of the furniture in the house, and we wouldn’t have to do it all in two days because 
of the house being a wreck!  It is going to be awesome!

We had an awesome Easter, and I turned 42 the day before Easter…so it was a very festive week-
end.  It was also a chance to slow down, catch my breathe, and rest a bit after the marathon of the 
beginning of the year.

As we head into May, we will be heading to the PennDel Minis-
trieSummit.  I hope to see all of you there!  Then we will contin-
ue booking dates and locations for the 2020 Mantour Confer-
ences.  I am so excited about the theme, I can’t wait to share it 
with you later this year.  

In May we will be emptying out the garage, and then in June, 
we will begin converting our two car garage into MUCH NEED-
ED office space for our ministry.  Even now, we have begun 
the process of emptying out the garage and moving every-
thing.  We, then, have a friend who volunteered to paint the back brick wall for us, and after that, 
we are ready for construction to begin.

We are still trusting God for the remaining $6,000 we need for this project.  You and your church 
can help us meet this goal.  WE WOULD BE SO GRATEFUL IF YOUR CHURCH COULD MAKE A 
ONE-TIME DONATION TO THIS PROJECT, or become a monthly financial partner to our minis-
try.  Your support will enable us to continue reaching men inside and outside of the church with 
the Gospel!

We are also in need of churches or individuals to help us with 
alot of small projects such as painting, moving furniture, hang-
ing trim, installing a toilet and vanity, and other small projects 
such as this.  Whether you can give a morning, an evening, 
a few hours during the day, or even an entire day, your help 
would be greatly appreciated!

It’s exciting to see everything God is doing to grow this minis-
try.  It was a record-breaking year of Mantour Conferences this 
year, and we can’t wait to see what He has in store for the fu-

ture. We know we can conquer whatever challenges we face in the future thanks to amazing part-
ners like you as you join our team.

Have an awesome May!

Reaching men together,

Jamie Holden



PRAY REQUESTS:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.   As always, please keep my physical health in prayer.  I have really been struggling physically the past 
few weeks and covet your prayers.   Pray that the Holy Spirit will give me the strength and pain relief to do 
what He has called me to do.

2.  Pray that God supplies the finances needed for the 4One Ministries Office Space.

3.    We have raised 40% of our monthly budget, and we still have 60% to go!  Please pray that God will con-
tinue to speak to individuals and churches to partner with us on a monthly basis so we can reach our bud-
get.  Also, pray against discouragement as we keep moving forward on this missionary journey.

JOIN THE TEAM:
I am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a month-
ly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and would value 
your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour Ministries 
on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 2813962, or 
print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.


